
Telecommunication-Technology Committee 
30 Payson Hill Road, PO Box 163 
Rindge, New Hampshire 03461 

Tel. (603) 899-5181      Fax (603) 899-2101    TDD  1-800-735-2964 

Minutes for Meeting April 15, 2019 

Draft 

Meeting Convened at 7:07 PM at the Town Office. 
Present were Phil Motta (chair), John Bonell (secretary), Craig Clark, Tim Wessels, and Karl Pruter 
(BOS).  Guests Holly Koski and Jim Qualey were also in attendance.   

The committee appeared at the Board of Selectmen meeting regarding the Chesterfield/
Consolidated/NH SB170/Broadband idea on April 3, 2019.  The town of Chesterfield has begun a 
process of using the SB170 bond in conjunction with Consolidated after receiving five proposals 
from three companies.  The town of Chesterfield voted to proceed with the investigation.  It was 
clarified that the $10.00 per month would only apply to those town residents who opt in to the 
broadband high speed service, not to all town residents.   

Phil will get in touch with the Chesterfield contact person.  Craig will be in touch with 
Consolidated.   

Phil and Tim have done further investigation into the purchase of a new server.  They have found 
that HP has servers that would be more compatible and not as expensive than what Spaulding Hill 
has proposed.  He is assuming that it would be better to install the new software on a new server 
rather than making two installations.    

The meeting was adjourned at 8:08 PM. 

The next meeting is scheduled for May 20, 2019. 

John Bonell, Secretary 


